
 

Notice to all staff, volunteers and members of the Church of the Resurrection and 
Resurrection St. Paul School: 

Howard County’s Forest Conservation Program was implemented in 1993. To date, thousands of 
acres across Howard County have been protected in perpetuity through the creation of hundreds of 
forest conservation easements. Although some of these are located on public land, many are 
located on commonly owned community open space, and may also be located on private property. 

Within the borders of Church of the Resurrection property are areas set aside as forest 
conservation easements. Please see the below map for the area of our forest conservation 
easements. 

Certain activities within the forest conservation easement areas are illegal. Some common 
violations include clearing, composting, dumping of soil, lawn clippings, trash, waste, abandoned 
vehicles and appliances, mowing, building structures such as sheds, pools, and fences, formal 
landscapes, and all-terrain vehicle use. Forest conservation easements are not for these types of 
uses and will result in the ultimate destruction of the forest ecological system. 

As a member of Church of the Resurrection and/or Resurrection St. Paul School it is your obligation 
to help protect the forest conservation easements within our property borders. 

For more information, please visit the Howard County Environmental Planning website: 

https://www.howardcountymd.gov/planning-zoning/environmental-planning 
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